
We Need You! 

To volunteer for Falcon Field Day on Friday, June 5th 

Dear Falcon Families- 
 

Field Day is soon approaching and we are getting ready for this fun-filled day!  This year, Sunset will 

have our Falcon Field day on Friday, June 5th from 9:30am until 11:15 am with an all-school BBQ to 

follow at 11:30.  To have another successful event we need your help! 
 

All Parents are welcome! 

This is a great opportunity for you to experience field day with your children. 
 

We will need at least 90 volunteers to help run stations.  If you are interested in helping, please fill 

out this form and return it to Mr. Radtke by Monday, May 11th.   
 

Thanks again for all you do to help our Sunset students!  Confirmation calls with arrival times will be 

made the week of the event. If you have any questions, please feel free to call 509.559.4640 or 

email at nradtke@cheneysd.org   

Thank you for your help, 

 

Nels Radtke 

Sunset Physical Education 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Please detach and return to Mr. Radtke by Monday, May 11th 
 

Parent Name   __________________________________________ 

Telephone Number ________________ Email  _____________________ 

Child’s Name  __________________________________________ 

Classroom Teacher ___________________________ Grade  __________  

 

In case of poor weather, a Rain 

Date has been scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 10th. 

           I can also help on Wednesday, 

June 10th 

                         I can’t help on Friday but                                              

   would like to volunteer on                           

   Wednesday, June 10th 

mailto:nradtke@cheneysd.org

